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Report of the Event 

 

A seminar on the topic 'Everything is Hack' was organized by the Department of 

Mathematics at Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on 13th February, 2021. This 

program was presided over by the principal of the college Mrs. Anita Kumari 

and conducted by Mrs. Anju, assistant professor of Mathematics department.  

Mr. Neeraj Sharma, who came from Tech Aviator, made the students aware 

about how to be aware of cybercrime. Mr. Neeraj Sharma ji told that while 

increasing connectivity across the world is making our lives much easier, its 

dangers have also increased. Internet hackers hack our emails, bank accounts 

etc.  Hackers can make fake bank calls and withdraw money from our accounts 

by asking us for our email, message or ATM number. Such people should not 

give any kind of information over the phone. Neeraj Sharma ji gave information 

about many software like phishing, hacking software, password crack, social 

engineering etc. so that we can keep our personal life safe. On this occasion, 

Principal Madam Mrs. Anita Kumari ji said that today it is very important for us 

to be aware of technology and such lectures increase our knowledge. The 

students satisfied their curiosity by asking a lot of questions and their 

enthusiasm was worth seeingon this occasion. In the end, Mrs. Anju, assistant 

professor of Mathematics department, thanked everyone. On this occasion, 50 

students and Mrs. Neelam, Mrs. Anju, Dr. Priyanka Sahni, Mrs. Kranti, Dr. 

Punam Kajal, Dr. Anshu Sailpar, Mrs. Pooja, Mrs. Soni, Mrs. Manju, Mrs. 

Niketa Sharma, Miss Priyanka Goel and Mrs. Sunita were present.President of 

the management committee of the college, Sh. Anshul Singla Ji and other 

members congratulated the teachers and students of the department of 

Mathematics for their commendable work and encouraged the students to 

participate in such events in future also. 
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